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May 15, 2018 
 
 
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
ROBERT MCFARLANE 
121 SW SALMON ST 
PORTLAND, OR  97204 
 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 763, Advice No. 18-07 
 
 
On April 20, 2018, PGE filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, PUC OR No. E-18. 
 
This filing aligns the deposits for residential service in Schedule 310 with PGE's new 
billing system requirement of whole dollar amounts and equal payments for deposit 
purposes.  This filing includes a Less Than Statutory Notice (LSN) request.  
 
In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of May 8, 2018, 
and pursuant to Order No. 18-161, the following sheets will become effective with 
service rendered on and after May 14, 2018. 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 
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